Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Laurel Galm <Lgalm@broadbentinc.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 10:05 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: Final C-141 Report - OXY Benelli #1 Tank Battery, Carlsbad, NM
Attachments: Final C-141 Report - OXY Benelli #1 Carlsbad, NM.PDF

Mr. Bratcher,

Attached is the Final C-141 Report for the crude spill that occurred at the OXY Benelli #1 Tank Battery in Carlsbad, NM.
Please let me know if you have any questions, and if you’d like a hard copy mailed to your office.

Thank you,

Laurel Galm, GIT, CAPM

Project Geologist

113 Falls Court, Suite 700, Boerne, TX 78006
[T] 830-816-5434 « [F] 830-816-5436 « [C] 210-289-0924
lgalm@broadbentinc.com

BROADBENT

www.broadbentinc.com

CONFIDENTIALITY: This communication, including attachments, is for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may contain proprietary,
confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, copying, disclosure, or distribution or the taking of any
action in reliance upon this information is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and
delete this communication and destroy all copies.



